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Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please see the main school newsletter online for the list of children  

going Out and About next week. 

Forest School 

Please see the list  

below for the groups  

going to The Patch next  

week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like the children to 

come to school wearing clothes 

that are suitable for the  

weather that you do not mind 

getting dirty.  A tracksuit and 

welly boots would be perfect.   

Pond Project 

 

We are working closely with the 

Footprint Trust to build a pond 

on The Patch and would like 

some help.  We need: 

 

 a water butt and guttering 

 

 A secure fence and gate built 

around the pond 

 

Please let a member of staff 

know if you can help. 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Tricky Words 

 

On the back of this newsletter 

you will find the tricky words 

that we have taught so far.  We 

call them ‘tricky words’ because 

we can not sound them out.  

Please share them with your 

child and see if 

they can spot any 

of them in their 

reading book. 

Every Monday this 

half term 

 

Every Thursday this 

half term  

 

Layton  

Leah  

Leo  

Lily  

Logan E 

Logan F 

Madison  

Maisy  

Malaika  

Scarlett  

Tayla  

Tilly  

Toby N 

Tyler  

Zayn  

Jesse  

Kaelan  

Logan R 

Marnie  

Mia-Rose  

Oscar H 

River  

Ruben  

Tommy  

Tula  

Jacob  

Annabella  

Ashton  

Benjamin  

Cooper   

Well done to the children in RSJ 

for their fantastic class  

assembly. 


